

October 19, 2010

Alex Rudolph Lennar at Grand Cypress Coconut Creek, FL, 33067

Dear Sirs:

Florida Power and Light would like to thank you for participating in our Street Lighting program. We hope this program meets all of your lighting needs.

The installation of the requested streetlights located in Grand Cypress Townhomes are being provided and installed by Florida Power and Light . At present this work request is currently under final design and construction.

This is for the remaining buildings 1,2,3 and 4.

Please contact me if you have any questions or if I may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Charlie Leikauf

Senior System Project Manager

954-610-8274